
Remembrance 2020 

By the time you read this, Remembrance Sunday and Armistice Day will soon be upon us.  At the time of 

writing this, much work has taken place to ensure that the services of Remembrance on these two important 

dates - Sunday 08 Nov and Wednesday 11 Nov 2020 - can take place. 

This years’ services will be somewhat different to normal due to the impact of Covid-19.  The services on both 

dates will be attended by official representatives of Organisations from within the Town, and we ask that 

members of the public “Remember from Home” and do not gather in crowds at the War Memorial. 

We understand that this will be both disappointing and upsetting for many but in these extraordinary times, in 

order to comply with the guidance that we have received, and in order that these events can proceed safely 

and within the stated guidelines, we ask for your understanding and support. 

The important thing is that we are able to mark these annual acts of remembrance and to do so in a safe 

manner for all concerned. 

It is intended that the Remembrance Sunday Service on the 08 Nov will be live streamed, thus allowing you to 

join the service and “Remember from Home”. 

This year marks a number of significant and important anniversaries; the 80th anniversary of the Battle of 

Britain, the 75th anniversary of VE (Victory in Europe) Day, and the 75th anniversary of VJ (Victory over Japan) 

Day.  2020 also marks the centenary of the Cenotaph in London. 

Wherever you may be this Remembrance time, let us remember together the service and sacrifice made by so 

many; remembering those who left never to return, and those who returned but were never the same. 

May you all stay safe and well, and let us hope that things will return to normal for next year. 

LEST WE FORGET 

* The information and plans detailed here, are all subject to change depending on the Covid-19 situation at the 

time. 

Chris Murphy 

Organiser  

 

Service Details: 

Sunday 08 Nov 2020 

“Remember from Home” live streaming of the service will start at 10:30 

To watch the live stream please go to the St John the Baptist 

website www.roystonparishchurch.org.uk click on the Services page and follow the 

Link to online Services.   

The live stream can also be viewed via the Church’s Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/roystonparishchurch.herts/ and QR code here - 

 

The Annual Poppy Appeal in Royston will take place this year; again Covid-19 has impacted how this will be 

delivered.  Poppies will be available in Tesco’s, Aldi and at a number of outlets within the town centre.  

Chris Murphy – Poppy Appeal Organiser  

Royston Branch, Royal British Legion 
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